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September 1, 2021 
 
RE: Mindray BeneVision TD60 Telemetry Platform, End-of-Sale Notice 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As of Sept 30, 2021, the Mindray BeneVision TD60 telemetry platform is End-of-Sale. As a 
result, the following components will no longer be available for purchase: 

 TD60 Telemetry Transmitter 
 RC60 Receiver Cabinet 
 RC60 Receiver Board 
 RC60 Receiver Cabinet (Diversity) 
 RC60 Receiver Board (Diversity) 
  
While these product components will no longer be available for purchase after September 30, 
2021, it is important to note that Mindray Service and Technical Support are committed to 
supporting the BeneVision TD60 platform for a minimum of 7 years from that date, 
maximizing the value of your capital investment.  
 
If expansion is something you wish to pursue in the coming years, your Mindray Sales 
Representative can discuss with you the benefits of either the BeneVision TM70 WMTS 
telemetry transmitter or the BeneVision TM80 5 GHz 802.11n telemetry transmitter. Each of 
these new solutions includes safety advancements through bi-directional communication 
such as, local alarms, local arrhythmia detection, location services, and advanced pairing 
capabilities with BeneVision N-Series bedside monitors. 
 
We are available to answer any questions that you may have regarding this End-of-Sale 
Notice. Please contact your local Mindray Sales Representative or call 800.288.2121 to speak 
with a Customer Service Representative. We appreciate the trust you have placed in Mindray 
and look forward to our continued partnership moving forward. Thank you.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Wayne Quinn 
President 
Mindray North America 


